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Student of the week: 
Congratulations MARDI! 

 

 

Coming up… 

 Wednesday 14th August  P&C Suasages $2 Icypoles .50c  

 Wednesday 14th August P&C Meeting 7.30pm at School 

 Monday 19 August-  - Book Week 

 Thursday 22nd August  - Book Week breakfast and Parade 8.30am 

 Friday 23rd August - Meckering Cross Country 

 Thursday 29th August School Development Day- No Students 

 Friday 6 Sept - Tammin Meckering Athletics Carnival. Permission and 
lunch orders due back by Friday 23 August please. 

Congratulations to all of the competitors in the Kellerberrin 

Cross Country and Colour Run last Friday.  

P-2 Champion Girl—Charlotte-Jane 

3/4 R/up Champion Girl—Sophie 

3/4 R/up Champion Boy—Lincoln 

5/6 Champion Girl—Clare 

Open R/up Champion Boy—Mitch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  





Kellerberrin Cross Country and Colour Run!  



Congratulations to our Tammin PS representatives at the upcoming 

Meckering Cross Country on  23rd August. We wish them all the best! 

 

Charlotte-Jane  Sonny   Nick R    Alex     

Mardi   Colt   Daniel    Mitch 

Misha   Sophie   Clare    Campbell 

Amelia   Kaylee   Angelique   Noah 

Kye   Lincoln   Ree-anna   Griffen 

Brody   Kingsley  Megan 





BOOK WEEK 

Next Thursday 22nd August we will be celebrating Book Week 

with a bacon and egg breakfast from 8.30am followed by a         

costume parade at 9am. The seniors from the Tamma Village have 

been invited to attend and judge the parade. We would love to see 

all parents, grandparents and community members also come 

along to enjoy the breakfast and parade.  

The theme for this years Book Week is                                    

“Reading is my secret power”  

BREAD DONATION 

Last week the Roadhouse donated 35 loaves of bread for each fam-

ily at Tammin Primary School. We have had some wonderful     

feedback and would like to sincerely thank the Roadhouse                

management and staff for their kind gesture. 

Our most recent Playgroup Graduates to 

Kindy! 












